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I am opposed to ending vote by mail in Oregon. One of the things I love about vote 

by mail is that I can study the issues and take my time over several days to cast all 

my votes. I also worry about elderly people (not me, I am only 70) being able to get to 

the polls. Don't change what is working. 


